From: Greg Ego

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:51 AM
To: Sen Dingfelder

Cc: Lutman Jennifer

Subject: SB800

Senator Dingfelder,

| urge you to oppose SB800 which would require sending all of my pesticide application records
to DEQ.

Currently the Dept of Agriculture has access to any of my spray records should the need arise.

What is the benefit of storing all of these records?

Who will have access to the records?

There are privacy issues to reconcile for my clients sake.

How will this stored information benefit the State of Oregon?

It adds significantly to my personnel costs to collect, organize and send this data forward.

We have been down this reporting road before. "Wasn't anyone listening?

Are you going to require electronic reporting?

On what operating system platform will it be presented?

| am very strongly opposed to any reporting that gets down to specific address.

There are too many unanswered questions as to the need of this legislation to move it forward
at this time.

Please, stop itinit's tracks!!
Sincerely,

Greg Ego, Owner
Rasmussen Spray Service, Inc.



